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August 29, 1984
(NMP2L 0146)

Mr. R. W. Starostecki, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
Division of Project and Resident Programs
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410

; Dear Mr. Starostecki:

In our final r'eport for a problem concerning Rosemount 510DU racks
_(55(e)-84-15), we indicated that the corrective action would be completed by
August 31, 1984. Because of a resource conflict with the priority work on the
PGCC, the completion date for this corrective action is being extended to
December'1, 1984. This information was provided to your Mr. P. Russ by
Mr. A. Zallnick by telephone on August 29, 1984.

Very truly yours,

* Vice President
Nuclear Engineering & Licensing

AFZ:Ja.

xc: Director of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S.-Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

*.O
R. A. Gramm, Resident Inspector '
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